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Project Update: Granular Activated
Carbon Filtration System 

Since February 2021, the City of Lomita has been in 
the process of upgrading its water infrastructure with 
a new Granular Activated Carbon (GAC) filtration 
system at the Cypress Water Production Facility.

Following the excavation for new underground 
pipes, the project has achieved several milestones:

The installation of the GAC vessels is expected to 
begin in Spring 2022. All preparations are being 
made to bring the project online by Summer 2022.

The City is committed to sharing information and 
helping community members understand where their 
water comes from. Residents are encouraged to visit 
www.LomitaWater.com to find all the latest 
water-related information and sign up for Lomita 
Water News Alerts.

Completed a critical MWD tie-in

Installed re-bar, anchor bolts, and concrete forms 
for the GAC slab

Pressure tested the underground piping

Installed electrical conduit




